Santosh Kumar Date:23.03.2023
Engineer NTPC Limited Address: NTPC Farakka Township

Dear Niraj Ji,

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the exceptional service you provided me APML
resolution person. Your knowledge, expertise, and professionalism have been invaluable throughout
my entire experience with your company APML Litd.

From the moment we first spoke, I was impressed with your patience and willingness to answer all of
my questions thoroughly. Whenever I had an issue or concern, you were always there to help. You
responded quickly to my calls and emails, and you were always willing to go above and beyond to
resolve any problems that arose.

Your dedication to providing outstanding customer service is evident in everything you do, and I am
truly grateful for your help. Thanks to your expertise and guidance, I feel confident that I have the
chosen right packers and movers to shift my baggage.

In short, I cannot thank you enough for the exceptional service you have provided me. Your
commitment to excellence is an inspiration, and I am grateful and look forward to continuing to work
with you for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Santosh Kumar



